
 

 

COMMENT FROM THE BRITISH CHAMBER OF COMMERCE SINGAPORE  
ON THE RESULTS OF THE UK’S GENERAL ELECTION  

 

Notes for editors: The following statement is to be attributed to The British Chamber of Commerce 
Singapore and to be used in its entirety for context.  

 

December 13, 2019: The British Chamber of Commerce Singapore congratulates the Prime Minister 
on his definitive election victory. It is important now for politicians and decision-makers to come 
together to create and implement a clear plan for the UK’s future growth. Consideration should be 
given to economic stability and the avoidance of market access barriers which are critical as the 
country seeks to renegotiate terms with its key trading partners across the globe. The British 
Chamber recognises the significant opportunity this will create for British businesses and for our 
members’ growth and works closely with the business community and key stakeholders to support 
British businesses who seek local market information and support.  

 

-END- 

About the British Chamber of Commerce: 

The Chamber is an independent membership organisation with over 3,400 members committed to 

strengthening the ties between the UK and Singapore. We have done so since 1954. Our goal is to 

deliver member value through the services we offer, that all work towards supporting our members 

in achieving their business objectives and aligning with our mission of Building Networks, Connecting 

Businesses and Creating Opportunities. Whether a company is just starting research into ASEAN by 

scoping the market opportunities in Singapore, have established their business and seeking growth, 

building connections to the UK Government, or looking for brand exposure and employee 

development activities, the Chamber is available to support their needs at every stage of the journey.  

With a full calendar of activities throughout the year including events, publications and opportunities 

to collaborate with our members, the Chamber team is available to help as a point of resource, 

introductions, networking, learning and profile-raising. Ultimately, our entire network benefits from 

our leading position as a strong and credible voice for our members and British businesses in 

Singapore and beyond. For further information visit http://www.britcham.org.sg.  

http://www.britcham.org.sg/
http://www.britcham.org.sg/


 

 

For any enquiries, please contact:  

Lucy Haydon, Head of Marketing, Communications & Partnerships / Deputy Executive Director 

Tel: 67180535 / 90047035 | Email: lucy@britcham.org.sg  
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